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Uni tcd .'-lta tcs De part:111en t of the 1 n terior 

OFF1Cl: (Jt- THE SECRET,.\R. Y 
W:\SI-!INCTON, D.C. 20240 

Dr. Robert A. Conard 
Medical Department 

JAN 1 9 1978 

Brookhaven National Laboratory 
Associated Universities, Inc. 
Upton, New York 11973 

Dear Dr. Conard: 

Thank you for your letter of January 4, 1978, which 
listed the names of additional Marshallese who were 
exposed to fallout and who should be considered for 
compensation under P.L. 95-134. Compensation for these 
individuals will be requested in the PY 1978 Supplemental. 
If all goes according to schedule, funds for the new cases 
might be available hy ~ay. 

The surgery cases of l and already 
are known to the High Commissioner's office and these two 
individuals will be told that their compensation will be 
forthcoming later this year. For the time being, I 
suggest that we not release the names of the "hypothyroid 
cases" until the Supplemental Appropriation is further 
along. By that time also, as you indicate, very likely 
additional cases will have been identified. 

cc: \Dr.~Walter Weyzen 
~artment of Energy 

Sincerely yours, 

MRS. RUTH G. v·AN CLEVE 

Mrs. Ruth G. Van Cleve 
Director 
Office of Territorial Affairs 
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